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NOTICE

IB (PYP) Start-up Meeting will be held on
Saturday, April 22, 2023.

Together with parents, who are important partners in the
PYP pilot implementation, we will hold an information
session about the new learning content in kindergarten
and elementary schools.

TIME : Saturday, April 22, 2023, 10:00am - 11:30am

PLACE : Elementary school auditorium

WHO : Parents of kindergarten students, children and
students enrolled in our school
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February 25, 2023, International
Baccalaureate (IB) workshop

The event was held in two parts, morning and afternoon. In the morning
session, Mr. Ozawa, Executive Director of the IB Education Promotion gave
a lecture entitled “What is International Baccalaureate (IB) Education?” and
‘IB-based inquiry class workshop: ICT utilization, independent and
interactive learning, and cross-curricular examples" by Mr. Kimura, who is
an IB Teacher Training Coordinator, Okayama University of Science.

_ ’
In the afternoon session, breakout ‘
session workshops were held for

each program.

Thank you to all the parents and educators
who attended the event.
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The first IB staff training for 2023

On April 3, 2023, we welcomed Professor Miyuki Endo of Kwansei
Gakuin University's Research Center for Teacher Development to
give an IB lecture and workshop. Teachers participated in
Program Training on ‘How to Write Unit Plans’.

It was a time to think about the theme of inquiry from various
angles. Teachers also discussed how to write a unit plan for each
subject area.




